
Printed on: 24/11/2021 09:10:05

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

21/11/2021  11:45:512021/4513/P OBJ David Crook We strongly object to the addition of the heat pumps. These create noise and we observe that they are right by 

two of our children's bedrooms. We live next door, in the adjoining property.  

It may be that the pumps have other unpleasant effects, but we don't have sufficient details to judge that. We 

would like to know full details.

We note the installation of the pumps was not been discussed with us, despite our being the next door 

neighbour.  We had not noticed this item in the application, but were warned  by other neighbours who were 

concerned this would be vexing for us.
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